TOWN OF HARRISON

VILLAGE OF HARRISON
ALFRED E SULLA, JR. MUNICIPAL BUILDING
1 HEINEMAN PLACE
HARRISON, NEW YORK 10528

Telephone: (914) 670-3110
Fax: (914) 835-2588

Purchasing Department

July 28, 2022

Mayor Richard Dionisio and Members of the Village Board
Village of Harrison

1 Heineman Place

Harrison, New York 10528

Dear Village Board Members:

Approval is requested to rescind Village Board Resolutions 2021--005A and 2021--005B.
These resolutions authorized PO# 411459 to John Vance Motors for $84,107.85 and
PO# 411460 to TCD — The Cruiser Division for $14,382.35 for the purchase of a 2022
Dodge 5500 Dump Truck and plow. After the POs were approved and issued the vendor
was notified that Dodge would not manufacture that model for 2022.

Funds will be restored to capital account 20HW13.

Respectfully submitted,

Gail C. Frohlich
Purchasing Department



